
Public Notice
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the 
Garner Board of Adjustment will meet 
at Wednesday, March 24, at 12:00pm 
and Garner City Council will meet 
Tuesday, April 13 at 7:00pm, at the 
Garner City Hall, 135 West 5th St., at 
which time the Board will consider the 
following request:

1. A variance requests located at 
620 Rose Avenue.

a.A variance request to allow a 
20 feet six-inch unattached garage.

For further information, you are di-
rected to the Garner City Hall office. 
Please call 641 923 2588 in advance.

Any interested persons are ad-
vised that they may attend said 
scheduled meeting, either in person 
or by agent or attorney, in opposition 
to or support of said requests. NOTE: 
City Hall will pass forward any com-
ments if you are uncomfortable at-
tending in person due to COVID-19.
Adam Kofoed,
City Administrator
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